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Dear President,

The Commission would like to thank the Camera Deputatilor for its Opinion on the
proposal for a Directive of the European Parliament and the of the Council amending
Directive 2003/98/EC on the re-use of public sector information {COM(2011) 877 final}.

The Commission welcomes the support of the Camera Deputatilor to the key objectives of
the revision and thanks for the suggestions relating fo the completeness of documents,
preference for electronic transmission and timeliness for the supply of PSI for re-use. They
will certainly be given our full consideration and attention.

The recommendations are based on a common concern — that of ensuring a lasting impact
of the revised Directive and of facilitating its application.

The Commission would like to assure the Camera Deputafilor of its openness to any further
suggestions which could reinforce the efficiency of the Directive or increase the clarity of its
provisions., The Commission is currently engaged in constructive discussions on the subjects
raised in your opinion with the European Parliament and the Council in the framework of
the legislative procedure.

The Commission looks forward to continuing the political dialogue with the Camera
Deputatilor in the future.

Yours faithfully,

Maros Seféovic
Vice-President

My Valeriu Stefan ZGONEA
President of the Camera Deputafilor
Palace of the Parliament

Str. Izvor nr. 2-4, sector 5
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